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!!!Attention!!!
Today is the last day

to transmit your
Medicare claims to

Transamerica!
Transamerica will be accepting Medicare electronic claims today, Friday November 17th,

until 5:00 p.m. After today, you must transmit your Medicare claims to NHIC. At your last

Avanta software update, you were given an instruction sheet on what to do to switch

your claims destination from Transamerica to NHIC. If you do not have these instructions

and need assistance, please call Avanta and ask for Dan.

Please be aware that Medicare has reduced the payment waiting time for all claims submitted

to Transamerica through today, November 17th. This means that any claims submitted

today will be processed within one day. After today, all claims submitted to NHIC will be

held until December 1st for processing, which means there will be a 3-4 week delay in

receiving your Medicare checks. We urge all clients to submit any remaining Medicare

electronic claims to Transamerica before 5:00 p.m. today.

**If you have not yet been contacted by NHIC/Medicare with your claims transmission

test results, please call Dan at Avanta at 818-708-9700.


